
From: Don Welliver  
Sent: Monday, April 08, 2013 2:24 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 
Subject: Horse roping ban  
 
I am opposed to this.   There are situations where it is necessary to put ropes on horses legs.   
Veterinary, training, and shoeing.    Don't we all ready have animal cruelty laws?    You guys have more 
important things to be working on.    Yes I do own horses and mules.   
Don Welliver 
Yamhill Oregon.  

 


